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APA (Address Program Administration) Evaluation of Appeal 
 
 
Wednesday, March 23, 2022 
 
 
Mr. & Mrs. William Christie 
1045 Bronco Run 
Mount Ulla, NC  28125 
 
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Christie: 
 
RE:  Letter of Appeal received 2/8/2022 
 
Your letter of appeal was received by this office on February 8, 2022, and per the Rowan County Ordinance, Sec. 
19.5-31, it was reviewed by the staff of the Rowan County GIS, Emergency Services Telecommunications Division 
(9-1-1) and Planning and Development Department on February 10.2022.  The members of this panel reviewed 
your appeal using the county ordinance related to addressing, pictures from a site visit and the Rowan County 
GIS.  The decision of this group is that your property, Rowan County Tax Parcel 576-032, should be addressed: 

1045 Bronco Run 
Mount Ulla, NC  28125 

 

This decision was based on the following: 

I. The use of the incorrect address was reported by a member of Rowan County Emergency Services due 

to a delay in care on a 9-1-1 call. 

II. The findings of a site visit concur the address should be listed on Bronco Run. 

III. The road naming petition received by the Planning and Development office in 2016. 

 

Therefore, we request that you immediately stop using the 140 Warren Drive address and begin 

using 1045 Bronco Run.  You have the right to ask that an appeal of this decision be considered by the Rowan 

County Board of Commissioners by sending a written request to the following: 

Rowan County Planning and Development 

Attn:  Pamela Ealey 

402 N Main St, Suite 204 

Salisbury, NC  28144 or 

by email:  pamela.ealey@rowancountync.gov 

within 10 days of receipt of this decision. 

At its discretion, the board of commissioners may consider an appeal of this decision at one of its regularly 

scheduled meetings.  You will be notified via mail of the meeting date and time, should your appeal be considered.  

If you do not request this appeal to be considered by the board of commissioners or if your request is not 

considered, this office will send change of address information on your behalf to the enclosed list. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Pamela Ealey, Planning Technician 

mailto:pamela.ealey@rowancountync.gov


 
 

 

Enclosure:  Address Change Notification List 


